20 November 2019 Ref: 115345



The Myton Hospices
Myton Lane
Warwick
CV34 6PX

Tel: 01926 492518 Email: enquiry@mytonhospice.org

Mr D Row Learnington & District Billiards & Snooker Assn 1 Hallfields Radford Semele LEAMINGTON SPA CV31 1TS

Dear Dave

Thank you so much for your latest donation in the sum of £250, your continued generosity and support of Myton is very much appreciated.

Financially things are always challenging for charities but even more so when the economy is so unpredictable. Your donations have made and continue to make such a difference to our work, not only in providing much needed services for our patients and their loved ones, but also in giving us confidence in the support we have in the community to ensure the sustainability of our work

Thank you once again from everyone here at Myto.n

Yours sincerely

Charlotte Ingram,

Director of Income Generation

01926 838 837

Charlotte.ingram@mytonhospice.org



